Page 1 of |
&

<
From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us
To: ContactThePUCQ
Sobject: 59078 09 -194% - EL- 2oV

Received: 4/13/2011 9:43:32 AM

Message: = §
WEB ID: 59078 AT:04-13-2011 at 09:43 AM p— E
T 3 T
Related Case Number: o by g‘
. O L =
TYPE: question O = =
NAME: Mr. Tod Brennan -_—
L o ) =

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes

MAILING ADDRESS:

o 3377 State Rt. 87
s Farmdale, Ohio 44417
» USA

PHONE INFORMATION:
o Home: (ho home phone provided?)
¢ Alternative: 330-469-8658

+ Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: tod brennan{@delphi.com

ges appearing are an

enrofduction of a cage file

INDUSTRY :Electric
ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

¢ (no utility company name provided?)
o (no account name provided?)

o (no service address provided?)

s (no service phone number provided?)
» (no account number provided?)

in the regular cours

QUESTION DESCRIPTION:

Is the $1.50 charge for the CFL Program going to hit everybody or just those that purchase the bulbs
from First Energy?

This is t0 certify that the imnm

accurgte and complete r

docunent dell

Tachnician

I have been 100% CFL in my home for about 4 years, paid for them myself, at full price. It is not fair to
make me pay for everybody else's bulbs if in fact the $1.50 hits everybody. Thank you.
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